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Department of Public Service Cancelling Spring Brush Pick-Up

The City is actively preparing for staff shortages in the event the virus significantly impacts our area. In
the event of a staff shortage, only essential services will continue (first responders, law enforcement,
refuse pick-up, and certain services provided by the Department of Public Service and Department of
Public Utilities, etc.).

The Governor’s Office of the State of Ohio is urging all Ohioans to take actions to help minimize the
spread of COVID-19. As such, the City is cancelling spring brush pick-up.

We apologize for the inconvenience and appreciate the community’s continued cooperation and
patience as we all work together to help minimize the spread of the virus.

Renewed Outdoors, at this time, will continue to remain open and City residents may take leaves,
branches, twigs, logs, ornamental grass and straw for free composting. Grass clippings, weeds and
garden debris are accepted with a fee charged for disposal. Bring your driver’s license to show proof of
residency. Renewed Outdoors is open Monday through Friday 7:30 a.m. to 5:00 p.m. and Saturday 8:00
a.m. to 3:00 p.m.



